
Dear All, 

We are pleased to learn that lockdown restrictions in Shanghai will be 
lifted from 1st June.

Whilst our agents will keep a small number of workers at home (in case 
of any outbreak) the remainder will be back into the offices and 
warehouses from tomorrow.

We believe that truckers no longer need any covid certificates to enter 
Shanghai and so we should see a good flow of cargo into the 
warehouse.

Space still remains limited with carriers, but we hope to see a good 
increase in volume leaving Shanghai in coming weeks.

For convenience, the outer warehouses will continue to accept cargo for 
the time being, at the costs previously advised to you.

Once again, any issues please contact our international team directly – 
laura.maunders@tenens.com

Best Regards,
Howard Tenens Logistics Ltd 




